Choir Holiday Concert Ticket Information 2019
Please read ALL information! 
Ticket ordering is different from previous years!


· This year you will ORDER and PAY for tickets using:                PAYSCHOOLS EVENTS    (NOT payschools central)
· Please log in as a GUEST
· You will be asked use your child’s student ID when ordering
· Families with more than one child in choir, PLEASE choose the older sibling for the order.  Please use the older siblings ID
· No order form will be required to turn in for tickets

· Ticket orders will begin MONDAY OCTOBER 14th and continue until the end of the school day WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 16th
· Any late orders ( after October 16th at 2:45) will not be guaranteed
· Each family will have the option of ordering a maximum of 3 tickets
· Tickets are $15 each
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If we have not received your choir fee, you will be unable to purchase tickets


· For students with 2 parents purchasing tickets, please contact Mrs. Latowski for assistance: elatowski@cvs.k12.mi.us


The following information will be asked of you on                     PAYSCHOOLS EVENTS
YOU DO NOT NEED TO TURN THIS FORM IN!!!!!!

Student’s First & Last Name
Student ID number
*families with more than one child in choir, PLEASE choose the older sibling for the order.
  Please use the older siblings ID

· Hour of Choir:	1st     2nd    4th 	5th 	6th 

· Number of tickets:	  0 tickets	  1 ticket	  2 tickets	  3 tickets	
	   $0.00	   $15.00	   $30.00	   $45.00	
			
· Handicapped Seating:		NO		YES


· Level Preference (cannot be guaranteed):	MAIN		BALCONY	   
All 6th grade students are seated in the balcony

· Do your tickets need to be split?:       YES      NO 





Thank you,
Erica Latowski & Nick Kuhl
elatowski@cvs.k12.mi.us			nkuhl@cvs.k12.mi.us

· Once initial ticket orders are filled, remaining tickets will be sold during choir on Friday October 18th

· Students MUST have cash on this day of the sale for remaining tickets
